AGUDATH ISRAEL OF AMERICA

expresses its appreciation to the esteemed delegation of prominent Israeli
leaders of Agudath Israel who have travelled the length and breadth of the

United States and Canada in the interests of Independent Torah-Jewry in the Holy
Land.

RABBI ZALMEN YANKELEVITZ (BEN-YAAKOV)
Representative of Agudath Israel in the lsraeli Knesset
and
RABBI MENACHEM PORUSH
General Secretary of Agudath Israel Central of Jerusalem
American orthodox Jewry is eternally grateful for their vital contribution

towards the clarification of the real issues in the current religious developments

in Israel.




